
January 22, 2023

Dear Mayor Allyn and Members of the Ledyard Town Council,

We are writing to ask you to support the plans to develop and establish a park on Lantern Hill Road on

the property owned by Robert and Betsy Graham located between Long Pond and Bush Pond.

As residents living on Long Pond we see many folks enjoying all that Long Pond offers and the access to

the boat launch. Having another access to Bush Pond would expand the usage for both ponds and offer

a park like atmosphere that the boat launch does not have.

We fully support the town and their modest investment into making this picnic and car-top boating area

available as another place to enjoy the great outdoors.

Thank you,

Sandra and Terry Fedors
25 Homestead Road
Ledyard, CT 06339


